
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are excited to let you know that Year 4 will be taking part in the Great Orchestra Experiment on 
Wednesday 26th March at Nottingham Albert Hall. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to put into 
practice what they have been working on in their weekly guitar lessons by playing and singing alongside 
other schools from around Nottingham and the Robin Hood Youth Orchestra. Your child has been working 
incredibly hard each week to prepare for this amazing event and we are extremely excited for them to 
experience playing in this great venue. As well as playing their instruments, they will be hearing a range of 
music played live by professional musicians. 
 
School has agreed to fund the cost of the event tickets but we are asking for a £5.00 contribution to cover 
the cost of the coach travel to and from the event please. This can be paid on Arbor by Friday 21st March 
and if you require any support, please contact the school office. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch or order a grab bag from the school kitchen, if they are 
eligible for free school meals which they can order with their class teacher the week before the trip. They 
will need to wear normal school uniform and we will only need to take the school guitars with us. 
 
The Year 4 Team  
 


